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January 28, 2010

Mr. Tom Lagier

Ventura County Watershed Protection District
. 800 South Victoria Avenue

Ventura, CA 93009

GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS (ORDER NO. 93-010) FOR SPECIFIED
DISCHARGES TO GROUNDWATER - VENTURA COUNTY WATERSHED PROTECTION
DISTRICT, VENTURA, CALIFORNIA (CI-9463, File No. 08-147)

Dear Mr. Lagier,

In our letter dated November 4, 2008, we informed you that the subject discharge is regulated
under Order No. 93-010, which specifies your Waste Discharge Requirements (WDR).

In a letter dated March 10, 2009, you notified the Regional Board that the reconstruction of the
rock riprap stabilizer and adjacent riprap bank revetment has been completed. In this letter you
informed the Regional Board that there will be no further groundwater discharge from the
subject project and you requested termination of the WDR.

Since you have completed the construction and no Ionger need the WDR, the coverage under -
Board Order No. 93-010, Cl No. 9463 for the subject facility is hereby terminated with the
exception of enforcement under the term of the permit.
If you have any questions, please contact Project Manager, Mr. Orlando Gonzalez, at (213)

- 620-2267 or Chief of Groundwater Permitting Unit, Dr. Rebecca Chou, at (213) 620-6156.

Sincerely,

Tradyd_Egoscue
Exe Officer

ToloN Ms. Melinda Talent, Ventura County Environmental Health Division, Land Use Unit

Mr. Gerhardt Hubney, Ventura County Watershed Protection District
Ms. Angela Bonfiglio Allen, Ventura County Watershed Protection District
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Our mission is to preserve and enhance the quality of California’s water resources for the benefit of present and future generations.



